
 

                                                                                                  
 
Temple Beth Tikvah Preschool Families,  
 
I am enthusiastic and thrilled to be the Director of Temple Beth Tikvah Preschool.  
There is a history of excellent directors that have each left a lasting imprint on 
the children and families that have attended TBT Preschool. I strive to continue 
the traditions and commitment to excellent education in the coming years.   
 
I wanted to tell you a little about myself in hopes of making the decision to entrust 
your child to us bit easier.  I have been in education professionally since 2000, 
when I began teaching Kindergarten.  During the 15 years I was in a classroom I 
have taught children in Preschool 3-year-old programs through second grade.  I 
have a Master’s degree in Education; I hold two state certifications (grades K-6 
and Nursery-3 special education).    
 
I have been doing consulting work with several licensed learning centers since 
2013.  During my time as a consultant I attended many professional conferences 
including a leadership conference and training with Disney leaders.  I am excited to 
share my experiences with the TBT Preschool community.   
    
I believe that a great parent relationship is necessary for maximum school success.  
A key to that relationship is communication.  If at any time you have questions or 
concerns please stop in and see me, send an e-mail (nsdirector@tbtshoreline.org), 
or give me a call.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support.  Parent support of our 
school sends a positive message to your child regarding education, and is essential 
to the continued success of our school.  I look forward to working with all of our 
TBT Preschool families. 
 
     Jen Casillo 
 

 


